Firex Safety Products
191 E. North Avenue
Carol Stream, IL 60188
T 630.260.3400

F 630.260.7290
www.FirexSafety.com

February 13, 2008

Dear Distributor/Retailer:

This letter is to advise that Maple Chase Company, manufacturer of FireX® safety producis,
has stopped production of its 10000 series CO alarms, and 12000 series combination
smoke/CO aiarms, models COE and FADCM respectively. This action was taken as Maple
Chase continues to investigate quality issues related to these two models and evaluates
appropriate caorrective actions.

Please immediately stop any shipments or sales of these two models of product, and set
aside any remaining inventory. This notice is only applicable to FireX® branded 10000 and
12000 series units that were manufactured by Maple Chase between June 1, 2007 and
February 1, 2008. Product within the scope of this timeframe can be identified by its date
code, which appears on the back of each individual unit. The date code format for both the
10000 and 12000 series is as follows, “2007 JUN 1,” for product build on June 1, 2007. The
remaining affected date codes foliow in sequential date order through, and including,

“2008 FEB 1". Below is a list of the item numbers that were produced during this time frame
and affected by this notice.

10000 12000C 12220
10000-6 12000-6 12400
12000 12200 12400C

If you know, or think you may have supplied product affected by this notice to other locations
within your organization, please forward this letter io them.

Immediately following our further investigation of these two products, we will contact you with
additional information and instructions. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
%#7 [ Uingten

Kathy Ellington
GM Firex Safety Products




